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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Ruth, Amy <Amy_Ruth@xtoenergy.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 9:38 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Jim Amos; 

Deborah McKinney
Cc: McSpadden, Wes; Littrell, Kyle; Baker, Adrian; Foust, Bryan
Subject: [EXT] Containment Inspection - Poker Lake Unit Central 1 Pond (30-015-29847 PLU 139 

nearest well) release 9-11-19

Good Morning, 
 
This is sent as 48-hour notification that we are scheduled to inspect this lined containment on Thursday 9/26/2019 at 
8:30 am MST.  An immediate release notification was not previously emailed for this event (9/11/2019) as this release 
was not greater than 25 barrels in volume.  Please call us with any questions or concerns.  Thank you. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

Amy C. Ruth 
Environmental Coordinator 
Permian Business Unit  
amy_ruth@xtoenergy.com 
 
XTO Energy, Inc. 
3104 E. Greene Street | Carlsbad, NM 88220 | M: 432.661.0571 | O: 575.689.3380 
 
This document may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are 
not the intended recipient, you are notified that any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution or action on/of the contents of 
this document is prohibited. 
 


